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N O T I C E

The Permanent Council Secretariat presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the General Committee, has the honor to advise its members that the meeting of the Committee programmed for Wednesday, May 9, 2001, at 9:30 a.m., in the Simón Bolívar Room, has been cancelled.
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